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Parents’ Consultation Meetings  
This term the Parents’ Consultation meetings will 
take place in school.  The dates for the meetings are: 
 
14th & 15th March  Nursery 
8th March  Classses 3 & 4 
7th March  Classes 5 & 6 
10th March  Classes 7, 8 & 9 
11th March   Classes 10, 11 & 12 
 
Please visit 
https://westroad.parentseveningsystem.co.uk  
to book your appointments. 
 
Easter Raffle 
We will be running the Easter 
Raffle this year which will be 
drawn on Tuesday 19th April.  
The children absolutely love 
this event, so as always, we 
are asking you for donations of Easter Eggs.  Tickets 
will be drawn in classes for the Easter Eggs and then 
all the tickets will be placed into a whole school 
draw for the following prizes: 

First Prize  
Voucher for 2 Regular Carvery Meals at The King’s 

Chamber 
Second Prize 

Voucher for 2 Classic Breakfasts at The King’s 
Chamber 

Third Prize 
Doncaster Rugby Family Ticket 

Fourth Prize 
McDonald’s Voucher 

If you would like to donate an Easter Egg, please 
drop it in at the school office any time before 1st 
April.  Tickets cost £1 per strip and will be on sale 
from Monday 7th March in class. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Whole school attendance this week has been 
95.6 % 

Class winner David Attenborough 98.4% 
 

Our Stars of the Week this week have been: 
 

Nursery AM – Jaxon 
Nursery PM - Zyron 

Class 1 – Maisie 
Class 2 – George 

Class 3 – Kian-Lee 
Class 4 – Daniel 
Class 5 – Ruby 
Class 6 – Owen 

Class 7 – Rebecca 
Class 8 – Freddie 

Class 9 – Tayia 
Class 10 – Harvey 
Class 11 – Scarlet 
Class 12 – Maisie 

 

 
Toddler Group 

Every Thursday during term time 
9 am – 10.30 am 

£1 per child 
 

 
 

Dinner Menu 

w/c 7/3/22 

Week 1 

Friday 4th March 2022 
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The following website 

www.toogoodtogo.co.uk 

is available for all parents 
to collect food from lots 
of local businesses at a 
reduced price. There is also an app available.  
 
Free School Meals  
Did you know that if your child becomes eligible 
for Free School Meals before 31 March 2023, 
they will continue to be eligible until they leave 
Primary Education?  This is regardless of any 
changes in your circumstances and means you 
do not need to tell us if your circumstances 
change.  You may also be eligible for school 
holiday supermarket vouchers and uniform 
vouchers.  Visit: 
https://www.doncaster.gov.uk/services/schools
/free-school-meals to check if you are eligible or 
call into the school office where we will be 
happy to help.  
 

Coffee Afternoon 

 Every other Thursday at 2pm 

 Next on 10th March 2022  
 

Come and have a coffee, cake, chat with other 
parents, staff and outside agencies who support 
families in our community. 
 

Health and Safety 
In the interests of health and safety, we ask that 
children are supervised by parents/carers at all 
times at drop off and pick up times whilst on 
school premises.  
 

 
 

 
 
Message from Doncaster Children's Services 
Partnership 
Worried about a child?  We are always here for 
our children, young people and families 24 
hours a day, seven days a week, 365 days a year. 
If you are worried about child and wish to speak 
to a person you can contact us by calling 01302 
737777 or in the evening or at weekends call 
01302 796000.  You can also record your 
concerns online at 
www.doncasterchildrenstrust.co.uk/worried-
about-a-child  - this can be done anonymously. 
 

 
Class Email Addresses 
Should you wish to contact your child’s class teacher 
you can do so by emailing the class email.  However, 
this should not be used to report a child absent.  All 
absence calls should be made to the school office. 
 
Nursery  nursery@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk 
Class 1   class1@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk 
Class 2    class2@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk 
Class 3    class3@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk 
Class 4    class4@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk 
Class 5    class5@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk 
Class 6    class6@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk 
Class 7    class7@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk 
Class 8    class8@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk 
Class 9    class9@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk 
Class 10 class10@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk 
Class 11  class11@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk 
Class 12  class12@westrd.doncaster.sch.uk 

 
Staying Safe Online 
Are you worried about online sexual abuse or 
the way someone has been communicating with 
your child online? Please visit the link below to 
report any concerns. 

www.ceop.police.uk 
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In EYFS we have been planting 
beans for the pupils to grow 
their own beanstalks and also 
planted some vegetables and 
flowers for our garden area. 
We have been continuing to 
learn about the number three 
in Nursery and numbers nine 
and ten in Reception. The Early Years 
department have enjoyed coming to school on 
World Book Day as our favourite book 

character. In Reception, 
we have started to look 
at health and social care 
jobs within the NHS. We 
will be continuing to 
learn about different 
careers this term.  

 
This week Year 1 have 
continued to explore the 
text 'The Queen's Hat' and 
have started writing their 
own narrative based on 
this. The children have 
continued to practise 

joining their handwriting and making their 
letters really clear. It has been assessment week 
in Maths so the children have been showing 
everything they know about number and place 
value using concrete manipulatives. In Art, the 
children have 
started focusing 
on Vincent Van 
Gogh and have 
looked at his style 
of painting.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
This week Year 2 have been working really hard 
doing their assessments in English, Maths and 
Science.  We were all really excited for World  
Book Day and the children and staff enjoyed 
dressing up as their favourite characters.  We 
have continued to learn about the Terrible 
Tudors this week.  The children loved learning 
about Henry VIII and his six wives. 
Well done year 2, Great Effort! 
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In LKS2 the children 
have worked extremely 
hard during assessment 
week this week, 
showing resilience and 
determination. On an 
afternoon they have 
enjoyed continuing with 
their Anglo Saxon art. The children needed to 
create an interlocking pattern just like on the 
metal shoulder clasps discovered at Sutton Hoo. 
In PE they have continued with their dance unit 
of learning and have having lots of fun with this! 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
This week, in UKS2, we have continued learning 
about The Victorians and how industrialisation 
lead to urbanisation. We discussed what life 
would have been like as a poor person living in 
the slums. We have been really busy with our 
assessments this week and we are looking 
forward to seeing the progress we have all 
made. On Thursday we dressed up as our 
favourite book 
characters for 
World Book Day 
and talked 
about our 
favourite books. 
Have a lovely 
weekend. 
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Are you entitled to a £100 uniform 

voucher?  

 

Am I entitled to free school meals 

for my child? 

 

Your child will be eligible for free school meals 

(FSM) if you are receiving one of the following 

benefits or support: 

 

 Universal Credit - Your annual net earned 

income must be no more that £7,400, as 

assessed by earnings from up to 3 of your 

most recent assessment periods. 

 Income Support. 

 Income-based Jobseeker’s Allowance. 

 Income-related ESA. 

 Child Tax Credit but not Working Tax Credit 

and your annual income is below £16,190. 

 Guarantee element of State Pension Credit. 

 Support under part VI of the Immigration 

and Asylum Act 1999. 

 Parents receiving Working Tax Credit for 

four weeks after their employment finishes 

are entitled to free school meals during that 

period.  This also applies to parents who 

start working less than 16 hours per week. 

 

You are NOT entitled to free school meals if: 

 You receive Working Tax Credit except 

where the 'four week run-on' applies. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Even if your child is in Reception to Year 2 and they 

already receive a free meal under the government’s 

Universal Infant Free School Meal (UIFSM) system, it 

is still worth applying for FSM.  Benefits of successful 

FSM applications are: 

 

 A £100 uniform voucher (payable on your 

first successful application only). 

 Free school milk up to the end of Year 2. 

 Reduced costs for residential visits. 

 Other benefits may become available from 

time to time. 

 

If your child becomes eligible for Free School Meals 

before 31 March 2022, they will continue to be 

eligible until they leave Primary Education.  This is 

regardless of any changes in your circumstances and 

means you do not need to tell us if your 

circumstances change.  

 

For more information and to apply online please 

visit: 

 

http://www.doncaster.gov.uk/services/schools/fr

ee-school-meals 

 

or alternatively, please call into the office and we 

will be happy to advise and help you with an 

application.  
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3rd March 2022 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 

Easter Raffle – Tuesday 19th April 
 

We will be running the Easter Raffle this year which will be drawn on Tuesday 19th April. 
 
The children absolutely love this event, so as always, we are asking you for donations of Easter Eggs.   
 
Tickets will be drawn in classes for the Easter Eggs and then all the tickets will placed into a whole 
school draw for the following prizes: 
 

First Prize – Voucher for 2 Regular Carvery Meals at The Kings Chamber 
Second Prize – Voucher for 2 Classic Breakfasts at The Kings Chamber 

Third Prize – Doncaster Rugby Family Ticket 
Fourth Prize – McDonald’s Voucher 

 
If you would like to donate an Easter Egg, please drop it in at the school office any time before                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              
Friday 1st April. 
 

 Tickets will be on sale from Monday 7th March (in class) 

 Cost £1 per strip  

 Drawn on Tuesday 19th April. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
PTFA 
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1st March 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
PE Kit 
 
It has come to our attention that many children are not wearing the correct uniform for PE recently. Many 

children are wearing the wrong items of clothing and shoes that are unsafe to complete physical activity in.  

 

Our school PE uniform is as follows: 

 

 White tshirt 

 Black/Blue shorts or joggers 

 Dark jacket (when outdoors) 

 Trainers or pumps. 

 

Children will need to wear the appropriate PE kit or they will be unable to take part for safety reasons.  

 

Thank you for your support with this.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

B Tymon 

 

Miss B Tymon 

PE Lead 
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